
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

Memo No. 19-017 
 
TO: Committee of the Whole Budget 
 
FROM: Camille Williams-Taylor, Director of Education and Secretary of the Board 
 Mike Carson, Chief Financial Officer 

DATE: 25 January 2019 

RE: Additional Information for the 2019-2020 Budget Process 
 

 
As discussed at the 22 January 2019 Committee of the Whole Budget meeting, the 
attached 2018-2019 Staff-Recommended Budget Questions and Answers document is 
provided as additional information in support of the 2019-2020 budget development 
process.  
 
Please direct questions or comments to Kevin Gardner, Manager of Financial Services, at 
kevin.gardner@ocdsb.ca or at 613-596-8211, ext 8350. 
 
 
Attach. 
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